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L THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHING]TON

August 9, 1921.
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My dear lir. Todd: W
Permit me to acknowledge the receipt of
your letter of August 2d with enclosure and to
say that I shall be glad to bring it to the
attention of the President.
Thenking you for your courtesy, I am
Sincerely yours,’
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secretary to the President.

ir. R, H., Todd,
san Juan, P. R.




